
Saiyarak Update (Feb 2022)

Thank you to CoroUniting and the individuals

(unknown and known) who have continued

supporting the work of SaiYaRak AIDS Group in

Thailand in 2021.

The SaiYaRak group, living in villages near Pua, in

Nan Province, North Eastern Thailand continue to be affected by COVID although I haven’t heard of any of

them being personally infected. They have continued to support one another and help the students and

families with expenses and food. The young ones who are working are assisting their mothers as they are

able. The antiretroviral drugs continue to help those living with HIV.

The group continues to purchase bulk rice at harvest time (October) when it is a low price which sees

them through the year and some of the women continue to support their families with projects of raising

fish, frogs and chickens, crocheting fish nets to sell, sewing and weaving as they are able.

The ongoing assistance helps the group and their support of the continuing students – Dem Derm

Primary school, Dream & Oom at Secondary School and Gift, Nook, Copy & Oy doing Tertiary studies.

Thank you to the Church Council and those who have financially supported the group and for all who pray

for them.

Gifts for Saiyarak can be deposited online as below or left in the Foyer Offering Box in an envelope

marked ‘Saiyarak’.

Saiyarak CVUC - BSB 105 078; Account No 055763440; Reference (your name)

Oom (2yo, 2004) & Mum Wanwisa   Oom (2021)          Got’s Tow truck business Got (2021) & Mum Sriwan


